

LILT encourages all members to write articles for the LILT Newsletter. Two areas in constant demand are Teachers Helping Teachers, where members can submit timely, user-friendly articles, great lesson plans, outstanding projects, or any other ideas that have worked wonderfully well in the classroom. It can be your work, or that of a colleague whom you ask to write for the LILT Newsletter. The other topic in demand is Spotlight On (a specific teacher). LILT's membership has many extraordinary teachers whose fabulous accomplishments need to be told, and perhaps one day, others can benefit from their knowledge as eventual presenters at LILT's Annual Conference, and LILT's Professional Development Workshops.

Please don't hesitate to write to the editor, Cheryl Sosa at csosa@liltfl.org. Cheryl is more than willing to work with you should you need assistance in perfecting your ideas, and/or refining your article.